
The meeting of the New Jersey Bass Federation August 13th, 2015 was called to order at 8:03 PM by, 

President Mike Hart. 

Secretary Nick Angiulo was absent from this meeting and Vice President Peabody read the minutes from 

the previous meeting which were accepted as read. 

Forest read the treasures report which was accepted as read and seconded. 

Tournament Report was given by Director Dave Frost.  The director stated that there will be no Refunds 

of Entry Fees after Wednesday before the tournament.  Dave also stated that a ten Dollar ramp Fee will 

be collected at the Hudson River on the day of the tournament. The tournament will start at 6: oo am or 

safe light if all the boats are in the water. Our next tournament will be on the Delaware River on October 

18. The Federation Nation will also be on the River the same day. The nation will launch out of the 

Glouster Ramp.  A short discussion about next year’s circuit and the fact that we will need a Tournament 

Director because Dave will be moving to Fla. 

Youth Director Dennis Foley reported about High school fishing. Dylan Hartmen and Ryan Degraw 

Finished second in the Tournament on the Flats.  Dylan Hartmen will be the representative of NJ at Hot 

Springs Ark. in August for the Junior World Championship. 

 

At this time President Hart opened the meeting up to the floor.  A motion was made to change the 

points tournaments Dates to Saturday‘s; the motion was seconded by Forest Honeywell;   This motion 

will be voted on at the November meeting.  President Hart decided after a discussion with the board 

that Jason Orecchio will be the new Executive Officer since no one replied to the e-mails that were sent 

out. 

No new business was brought up from the floor.  Forest brought up about anyone who has any cell 

phone or e-mail issues to please notify Nick or Forest to make the necessary changes or revisions. 

It was reported that anyone who needs anything that Meltzer’s is having a going out of Business Sale. 

South Jersey Hawg Hunters is looking for Boaters for next year. The rod raffle was won by Ray Szmyd 

and the Federation collected $105.00.  The meeting was adjourned by 8:34 pm.  Blazin Bass was excused 

from the meeting. 

 The Following clubs were present at this meeting.   

Mega Bass               GREENBACK              Hawg Heaven               Quickfire          BIG D VALLEY 

KOBA                         LIMITERS               Essex County Bassmasters      North Jersey Bassmasters 

United                      East Coast Bass Anglers        Clearwater        Castaway        GCBC 

BLAZIN (excused) 


